
Council on Aging Board 

May 14, 2012 Meeting Minutes  

 
Present:  Betty Bushee, Althea Donahue, Al Hart, Ginny Driscoll and Michelle 

Johnson. 

Absent:  Carol Hamel, Irene Parent, Natalie Hollowell and Lorna Fields. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:10 a.m. by Betty Bushee, Chair.  

 

The Secretary’s report was read and accepted. 

 

The Town Hall has a recycling policy regarding food containers, papers, etc. 

 

Bernard Conry, the new van driver, has gotten a good review and a not so good report.  

His driving will be observed on an upcoming trip. 

 

Michelle is working on a newsletter to include activities, menus and opinions.  The daily 

meals are going well.  Thanks to Betty. 

 

A meeting will be held with the dispatchers regarding scheduling problems. 

 

COA members Irene Parent, Al Hart and Betty Bushee were re-appointed.  Carol Hamel 

declined due to family obligations. 

 

On a motion by Althea Donahue and seconded by Ginny Driscoll it was voted 

unanimously to adjourn at 10:55 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Althea Donahue 

COA Secretary 

 

 

 

 


